
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 15th January 2024 

 

                                                 Knit and Natter  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Mrs Rainbow would like to invite Year 5 & 6 to a Knitting and Crochet Club.  This new club starts on 

Thursday 18th January 3:20 – 4:20 pm and will run till the Easter break.  

 

This Knit and Natter will be in Mrs Rainbow’s room. We have wool and needles etc but if your child 

does have these at home, they are more than welcome to bring their own. These must be given to 

Mrs Rainbow on Thursday morning for health and safety considerations. There are twelve spaces. 

Please give permission for your child to attend below and include a contact number. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Rainbow  

5C Class Teacher  

All the questions must be completed please. 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

To attend Knit and Natter.  

I give permission for my child to walk home… Yes/No 

I will be collecting my child from school at 4.20pm… Yes/No 

Emergency contact details ……………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School  

Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH 

 

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds   DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith 

PHONE 01604 714399   EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk  

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk  

                                                 @Thegoodshepherdnorthampton             @TGSNorthampton 
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Registered Office: Our Lady Immaculate 
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